
WSIB double rebate program for smaller businesses and Updates on 
WSIB website 
 
Wanted to send a quick note that you can amend/share with members to remind them about our 
double rebate program for smaller businesses as well as some updates on our website! 
  
  
Double rebates for smaller businesses 
A reminder that WSIB’s Health and Safety Excellence program connects Ontario businesses with 
approved providers in their industry or community who’ll help them implement an action plan 
based on a choice of 36 available health and safety topics. For each topic completed, businesses can 
earn a rebate on their WSIB premiums. 
  
Right now, smaller businesses (1-99 employees) can get double the rebate in 2023 as well as 
$1,000 toward developing action plans! To note – larger businesses are still eligible for our 
regular rebates, so please encourage them to check out the program too.   
  
Businesses can learn more about the program, rebates, and connect with us at our newly designed 
website: [wsib.ca/healthandsafety]WSIB health and safety. 
  
Enhancements to our website 
Our web pages have been streamlined to the most useful information making it easier for 
businesses to learn about the program. There are also new features including: 

•         An video testimonial from Brian’s Little Electric 
•         A button to request connection to a WSIB health and safety consultant 
•         A provider finder tool 
•         An updated rebate estimator 
•         A Health and Safety Excellence program on-demand information video – coming 

soon 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Vanessa 
  

 

  Vanessa Blount, MSc. (she/her) 
Program Management Consultant, Workplace Health and Safety 

Services 
Cell./M 416-90200451 

1-800-387-0750 | ATS/TTY 1-800-387-0050 
 

https://youtu.be/b0Rhot97-fo
https://www.wsib.ca/en/health-and-safety-excellence-program-contact-us
https://www.wsib.ca/en/health-and-safety-excellence-program-choose-your-provider
https://www.wsib.ca/en/healthandsafety
http://www.wsib.ca/

